Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

REGIONAL PLANNING COUNCILS
Southwest Florida Regional Planning Council
The Southwest Florida Regional Planning Council/LEPC District 9 announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: May 22nd, 2025, 9:30 a.m., EST

PLACE: Virtual Meeting

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: EPCRA Workshop Presentation, Training and general LEPC matters.
PUBLIC AVAILABILITY OF HAZARDOUS MATERIAL INFORMATION
Pursuant to Section 324 of the Emergency Planning and Community Right-to-Know Act (EPRCA, also known as Title III of the Superfund Amendments and Reauthorization Act), the following information is available to the public upon request at the Southwest Florida Local Emergency Planning Committee (LEPC) during normal business hours.
• Local Emergency Planning Committee Hazardous Materials Emergency Response Plan
• Hazardous Chemical Inventory (Tier Two) Forms
• Hazards Analyses for Section 302 Facilities
• How-to-Comply Information for Hazardous Materials Users
• Safety Data Sheets
• Toxic Chemical Release Inventory Forms
• Emergency Release Follow-up Reports
• Other related information
To obtain information on the above items, please contact Asmaa Odeh at (844)988-8244 x706, email aodeh@swfrpc.org or visit www.swfrpc.org. The Southwest Florida LEPC serves Charlotte, Collier, Glades, Hendry, Lee, and Sarasota Counties.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Asmaa Odeh, aodeh@swfrpc.org

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Asmaa Odeh, aodeh@swfrpc.org. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.

For more information, you may contact: Asmaa Odeh, aodeh@swfrpc.org
